
 

'Be kind, be curious, be you' 
 

6th October 2023 Bulletin 

 

Headteacher update: 

It's been a beautiful autumnal week so we've been able to make the most of our great outdoor 

spaces and really get stuck into to some of the great experiences of this season. Autumn has 

been marked in school this week with the sounds of voices singing Cauliflowers Fluffy' and 

'Harvest Calypso' drifting through the school, conkers being used in classrooms as a learning 

resource, planning for the Halloween Hunt and Fireworks Extravaganza as well as Year 1 

returning from the Arboretum full of excitement of their finds, all proudly wearing Autumn 

crowns.  

 

Coming up in the calendar is our Harvest assemblies during which the children will find out 

about how people celebrate harvest time across the world and will welcome visitors from the 

salvation Army to find out about where food donations go. This year we are collecting for both 

the Salvation Army and families of Hope who both support local families through their food 

banks and deliveries. We will begin collecting donations from Tuesday 10th October ready for 

collection on Monday 16th. Please drop off donations of dried, jarred or tinned food to class 

teachers. 

 

Children have also been learning about Black History Month, contributions of black and 

minority ethnic people in past and recent history. We have an all year round curriculum that 

aims to represent the breadth of our UK culture, but recognise the need to use BHM as a 

platform for raising the profile further.  

 

 

 

 

 

Photos and information about what has been happening in classes, the learning plans as 

well as important messages from teachers are all found in the class blogs (click below) 

 

 

 

 

Important Messages: 

 

https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=14


The Hideaway Forest School Club 

Thursdays 3.20pm - 5.45pm  
Henleaze Infant School Grounds 

£11.99 per session including fireside cooked snack 
 

After a day at school there is nothing better than playing outdoors with friends. Come 
along and enjoy a Forest school session with a different nature-based theme each 
week. Come and build a cosy fox den, learn to balance like a squirrel on the slack line, 
swing in the trees like a bird, go on a bug hunt, pond dip, make nature crafts, use 
carpenter tools, enjoy a tasty snack around the campfire with friends and so much 
more.... 
 

Book online: https://www.hideawayforest.com/book-after-school-club-infants 

 

Bristol Parent Carers October events calendar 

See attached flyer for how to book 

https://www.hideawayforest.com/book-after-school-club-infants


 

 

 

 

To book breakfast club, after school club or sports enrichment click here. To see more 

enrichment opportunities visit our extra-curricular clubs page.  

 

https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=125
https://www.henleaze-inf.bristol.sch.uk/?page_id=121

